Dear Students, Parents, Colleagues, and Administrators (past and present),
Making the decision to leave the classroom is not an easy one.  For me it was a rather 

complex equation with different variables, figures, and unknowns to weigh.  But in the 

end, it seemed that the most sound solution would be to say good bye to a part of my life 

I shall always treasure.  It has been so satisfying and joyful to take some rather boring

 topics and often  uninspired students to transform to intriguing topics that challenge 
students to become good problem solvers.  I cannot tell you how much fun it is to watch 

the “lights come on” in those “ I get it now moments.”
I shall miss the creative aspects to my job and of course, the wonderful support of my 

teaching family at SCMS.  I know I have made  some life time friends! I have been 

blessed.

Because I am not ready to just sit in a rocker, I will try to stay involved in math education

 in various ways.  I will also substitute next winter, so I can see some of my old students 

and of course, challenge them to remember some good strategies!   

This fall my husband and I will be taking my mother on a cruise to see every teacher’s

dream….the New England fall leaves in their spectacular hues of orange, red, and gold.

Thank you all for being a special part of my life!

Karen Isola Green

